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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Due to the inclement weather and strong winds brought by Typhoon Kompasu, Yantian International Container 
Terminal (YICT) in Shenzhen, Guangdong province, as well as Hong Kong port, ceased container handling 
operations after the Chinese weather authorities issued a yellow alert earlier today. Flight and ground operations 
have been suspended at Hong Kong Airport Terminals. 
 
Please expect to experience delays in both flights and vessels calling and departure. We will continue to 
monitor the situation closely with our service providers and will issue further updates. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
 


